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FT RANDALL FEDERAL CREDIT UNION 

Our Mission: To provide membership competitive financial and related services in a professional and friendly atmosphere, while pursuing growth and a positive community image. 

www.ftrandallfcu.com 

 

Monday - Friday 
Lobby: 8:30 am to 5:00 pm 

Drive-Up: 8:30 am to 5:00 pm 

We will be closed in  

observance of these holidays: 

-Closed- 
Monday, January 20th 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

Monday, February 17th 

Presidents Day 

Friday, April 18th @ noon 

Good Friday 

Office Hours: 

Holiday Hours: 

 

PO Box 110—218 White Swan Dr 
Pickstown, SD 57367 

1-888-244-9009 or 605-487-7641 
 

PO Box 927—100 W 7th Ave 
Platte, SD 57369 

605-337-9502 
 

PO Box 297—518 E HWY 46 
Wagner, SD 57380 

605-384-5332 

Offices: 

 ATM: 
24 hour  

Drive-up convenience 

 

 
        As 2014 comes to an end, the Ft. Randall Federal Credit Union wants to thank you for 
your membership and for using your credit union to meet your financial needs! We hope 
you consider taking advantage of all your credit union has to offer in 2015, and we hope 
that we will remain your financial institution of choice for a long time to come. 
 
        At the Ft. Randall Federal Credit Union our member-owners’ financial needs are our 
top priority. We pride ourselves on being a credit union that provides personal service 
and we strive to be an organization that you can trust. 
 

All of us at the credit union look forward to serving your financial needs now and in 
the future. We will continue to earn your business every day by providing a wide array of 
affordable products and services combined with competitive rates and friendly personal 
service that you have come to expect. 
 
       So again, thank you for your loyalty and for choosing the Ft. Randall Federal  
Credit Union. We look forward to continuing to serve you in the months and years ahead. 
 
 Best wishes for the Holidays and a prosperous, Happy New Year! 
 
      ~ Staff & Board of Directors 

Thank You! 

 

 FT. Randall Federal Credit Union 
         63rd Annual Meeting 

Saturday, January 31, 2015 

Geddes Multi-Purpose Facility 

Coming in January…. 
 

Expect a new / updated look to your 

Virtual Branch (Online-Banking) 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 



Are you signed up for Bill Pay? E-Statements? Virtual Branch? My-Money?  Call Today!!!! 

 

2014 IRA Contribution Deadline: April 15 2015  

 

 

Attention High School Seniors: 

CUAD is also offering  

5 -$500 Scholarships! 

Stop at your local branch to  

pick-up your application. 
 

SCHOLARSHIPS  
 

Ft. Randall Federal Credit Union has 
three $500 scholarships available.   

 
Two are reserved for high school seniors.  

 The other is for non-traditional  
or college students. 

FT Randall FCU took part in the 1st Annual 

Parade of Lights in Platte , December 3rd. 

Theme: Welcome to  WhoVille  

Featuring Colin Duffy as the Grinch & 

Jerni Severson as Cindy Lou Who 



 “People Helping People.” 

 

Big Thank You, to everyone who 

 donated: coats, hats, & mittens. 
 

It will be greatly appreciated this 
Holiday Season. 

     FT. Randall FCU was proud to sponsor 

 the 2nd annual Coats 4 Kids coat drive in  

November.  We were overwhelmed by the 

generosity  of our communities and  the help 

of the Platte-Geddes 6th grade class. 

The coats have been donated through 

out Charles Mix County. 


